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         6th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our school has a tradition of marking Remembrance Day with a two minute silence and a formal 

assembly outside where the last post is recited. However, due to covid restrictions there will be 

some changes to this routine. The school will fall silent at 11am for two minutes, however, students 

will remain in their year bubbles. We would encourage those students who are in the Scouts, 

Guides or Cadets to wear their uniforms to school. In addition, we are creating a collage of pictures 

of family members who have served in Uniform and would welcome any photos you would like to 

share with us via email at office@obhs.co.uk 

As you may already know, Monday 9th November is the start of this year’s BBC Children in Need 

Appeal Week. Old Buckenham High School will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 13th 

November to help raise money and awareness of the charities that are supported by this national 

event. 

If students wish, they can enter the fancy dress competition which will have a superhero theme and 

we will post the winning costumes on Twitter. All students who take part will be expected to make 

a donation of £1. As you know we are a cashless school, but special arrangements have been 

made to collect and bank cash in a safe way. 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK and celebrate the super heroes 

that have been supporting families and young people this year.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr A Dwight 

Deputy Headteacher 
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